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Dear Parents, 

 

Well, we all survived that back-to-school rush in September!  It’s a 

crazy time, isn’t it?  I have to say, the “legacy” of Claypit Hill Parents 

jumping right in and getting involved still stands true!  It has been 

both amazing and humbling to see the willingness of all of you to just 

say “what is it that I can help with?” and to know that you will take the  

ball and run with it.  Thank you. 

 

This is a brief newsletter – with a few updates.  Debbie Besso has been 

amazing with sending weekly updates, via email, to keep you current on  

happenings in and around the CPH community – to that end – I don’t 

have much to write!!  (But, please appease me – and read on….)   

Peg 

 Claypit Hill School 

Wayland, Massachusetts 



The Book Fair was a great success!  Thank you to the Book Fair 

committee for all of your hard work and diligence!  The new location and 

extended hours were fantastic!  

Here’s a message from the Book Fair Committee ……… 

 
The Book Fair Committee would like to thank all the teachers, students, and parents 

for all their support and patronage to make this fall’s book fair a great success!  
Thank you 

 
 

“First Annual Claypit Cares” 
 

Many thanks to all who donated and participated!  The children were so 
proud to be able to be a part of this and know that they were helping 
others!  Big thanks to Heidi Paisner, CPH Teacher, for creating this 
wonderful event! 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

 Next Lice Check will be Friday December 3rd.  We would like 

to secure volunteers early – please look out for an announcement soon for 

Volunteer Spot to sign yourself up to help!   

 

 

 Vision/Hearing – thanks to all of the wonderful volunteers who 

came out to help with this important annual event!  Sharon Burke – you are 

a star for jumping in and organizing this! 

 

 

 The Vote is In!  Heather Knapp and Samantha Libby are your 

new parent representatives to the School Council!  Congratulations! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Family and Friends Playdate – Friday November 5th – please 

coordinate with Edith Hotchkiss or Michele Christian. 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.mdwomensheritagecenter.org/Websites/mdwomensheritagecenter/Images/vote.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.mdwomensheritagecenter.org/announcements&usg=__3VW1lQkg4zaPUfyW1HKlBxcbbz0=&h=364&w=625&sz=46&hl=en&start=5&zoom=1&itbs=1&tbnid=iUvH8xmSe3otUM:&tbnh=79&tbnw=136&prev=/images%3Fq%3Dvote%26hl%3Den%26sa%3DG%26gbv%3D2%26tbs%3Disch:1


Thanks so much to Sharon Litchfield for coordinating the Family 

Potrait Day!  The fall foliage was a beautiful backdrop for the many 

families that took advantage of this opportunity!  …and the family dogs that 

came along for the pictures….just precious! 

Save the Date ---   
 
 

(More info forthcoming – but please note these on your calendars!) 

 

Joint PTO Meeting – “Anti Bullying Forum” – Thursday evening, December 9th 

– Loker School 

 

4th Annual Wayland Elementary Schools Worlds Fair – Sunday, March 27th 

– Loker School 

Many thanks to Jen Murray, Patrice Barton, Michelle Christian, Nichole Gaddis, Suzy Goldstein, Lisa Hill,  

Joe Karbowski, Maureen Lampert, Michelle Leinbach, Laura and Rick Malnight, Lana Murphy, Cathy 

Scholz, Deb Stubeda, and Kathryn Welter for helping with the Staff Curriculum Night Dinner.  The 

food was delicious and the set-up and clean-up help was appreciated. 

Have you been able to Gift Your Child yet? 
Please consider doing so. 

 
The funds raised are not “extra” money – but 

rather go to a wide variety of areas that affect our children 
directly.  Please visit the PTO website to see where 

your donation goes! 
[click] to the “2010 Annual Report” 

 
 

Credit Cards are now being accepted for GYC donations! 
Visit the PTO Website (now secure!) to learn more! 


